CE 473 – Design III

Tackle Engineering


Meeting Minutes


Date: April 3, 2002

Time: 10:30am

Duration: 20 minutes


Details:


Before the meeting began, Dr. Kney went through some general information:

· For next week we should have our drainage plan, site plan, and elevations for the videotaped session.  It would be a good idea to print out large copies of these to hang on the wall.

Doug Mace was also here to address concerns on the regional detention basin.

· When asked how realistic a regional detention basin would be, Doug said that it can be done but that it would be a lot of work.

· If we chose to do a regional detention basin, Doug would use our output as a base for future work, for the real project.

· There are not many regional detention basins in the area, and seeing how this one worked would help to expand knowledge on the subject.

· The borough wants and needs to do something, and individual detention basins are not the answer, they will make things worse in the future.

Jen ran the meeting this week.  The first thing we did was cover old material:

· Matt decided to do the flat roof.

· Adam and Crystal performed the traffic count and Jen is waiting for them to put the information into CORSIM.

· Doug Mace added that Barth Johnson at the Warren County Engineers Office might have traffic count data and accident data.

The second thing we did was have each person go through our progress:

· Matt is working on the loads.  He is about a week behind but will be back on track soon.  He presented a 3-D AutoCAD drawing of the building, as well as a drawing of the east façade.  Matt plans to work on adding landscaping and cross bracing to the 3-D model.  He is almost done with the northern façade.

· Jen has started working on the transportation report.

· Will has created a spreadsheet for the foundation design.  He has all of the geotechnical factors (i.e. unit weight) finished.  He is almost done with the preliminary design.  He also brought in a geotechnical report from the firm he worked with over the summer to serve as an example.

· Kaye presented the rough draft of the Environmental Site Assessment.  She has worked mainly on Sections 1-6.  Kaye and Jon are interviewing Klara on Saturday, April 6th.  Dr. Kney also suggested that Dean Olah may have information for the ESA and should be contacted.

· Andy is currently putting information into HEC-RAS and should have more next week. 

